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November 25,2015

Kevin Eccles

Warden
County of Grey
595 9th Avenue East,

Owen Sound, ON N4K 3E3

Dear Warden Eccles

RE: LAS l\atural Gas Progra,m - 2013-14 period Reserve Fund Rebate

LAS is pleased to announce a rebate to all LAS Natural Gas Program members. The amount being
rebated back to your municipality is57,20g.92.

Thisamountrepresentsyourmunicipality'sproportionateshareofthe$1 millionreservefundsurplus
that is being returned to program membe¡s that had accounts enrolled in the LAS Natural Gas program
during the 201 3-14 program year (November i,2013 - october 31, 2014).

A copy of this letter and the cheque for your municipality has been sent to the designated LAS program
contact (see CC below).

Your municipality's share of the program reserye fund was calculated using actual consumption data
for all accounts enrolled in the LAS program for the November 1, 2013-October 31 ,2014 period. The
consumption data was aggregated at the organizational level and the payment amount is based on
your proportionate share of the total LAS program volume.

We look forward to your. continued involvement in this valuable program. Should you have any
questions please contactJason Hagan, LAS Program Manager at ext. 320 or at j¡!êgaD@¿nrc.a¡='u.

Srncerely,

Na cy Plumridge
dent

CC: Kevin Weppler, Director of Finance

AHO
200 University Ave. Suite 801
Toronto, 0N, MbH 3C6

www.las.on.ca
las@las.on.ca

Tel 416. 971.9856
Fax 416. 971.6191

Toll Free in 0¡tario
877 426.8527


